
 

 
 

408 North Kenilworth Ave. 
Oak Park, IL 60302 
 September 18, 2019 

  

 

 

Susie Trexler 
Urban Planner 
Historic Preservation 
Village of Oak Park, Illinois 
 

Dear Mr. Trexler, 

 

Thank you for your communication of September 13, 2019 regarding the outcome of the Historic 

Preservation Committee’s review of the draft nomination for 408 N. Kenilworth Avenue.  

We are delighted to know that our request will advance to the next phase, a public hearing likely to 

occur on October 10. Please convey our thanks to the Committee for their dedication to preserving Oak 

Park’s heritage and identity while the Village continues to address the needs of a community adjacent to 

a vibrant metropolis.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

R. George & Myrtle Mason 

 


